
From the Principal’s Desk:  
 

Dear STM families, 
This past week was Teacher Appreciation 
Week.  I want to thank our PTO for all the 
treats and pampering they did for the 
teachers and staff this week.  I also want to 
thank all the families and students for all 
the flowers they brought to school for all of 
us.  Our school looks and smells beautiful 
with all the lovely flowers 
everywhere!  The inaugural Color Run was 
last Saturday, May 5th. It was a wonderful 
time; we had glorious weather and 
everyone had a blast!  Please see some of 
the pictures from that day attached to the 
newsletter.  We will be putting more on 
the website later to share with 
everyone.  If you came out, thank you for 
supporting the school.  If you weren’t able 
to make it we hope you will join us next 
year.  As soon as we have a final number 
that was collected after expenses I will 
share that with you, as well.   Today the 
7th grade had a Science Fair exhibition 
here at school. They did a fabulous 
job!  Field Day is coming up; this year it is 
on May 21st. There is a sign-up sheet for 
volunteers attached to this newsletter. 
Just fill it out and return to Mrs. Rizzo or 
you can email her. Please consider helping 
out at this fun event for all our students. 
Thank you for all your continued support of 
our tremendous school! Have a vibrant 
weekend.  Happy Mother’s Day!!! 
 
Blessings, 
Mrs. Sonja Keane 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events: 
Sunday, May 13th   Mother’s Day 
Monday, May 14th   Sports Awards, STM, 6 PM 
Tue., May 15 – Sun., May 20th 8th Grade Trip to Washington, D.C. 
Monday, May 21st  Field Day 
Tuesday, May 22nd  Band Concert, Wing Park, 6PM 
Wednesday, May 23rd  PTO Meeting, The Grumpy Goat, 7 PM 

www. stmcentral.org 

Attendance Line: 
(847) 742-3959 ext. 154 

 

Second Grade Creates Crosses 

Beautiful mosaic crosses now 
bless the halls of STM.  Our 
fabulous art teacher, Mrs. 
Caughlin, helped the second 
graders create them. Students 
worked on the project as they 
prepared last month for First 
Holy Communion. 
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Olivia B. is going to D.C.! 

 
Last week nine of our 8th graders 
went down to Springfield to 
compete in the State History 
Fair.  We are happy to say that five 
of them received a Superior on 
their project and one of them, 
Olivia B., will be going on to the 
National competition in 
Washington D.C. this June to 
compete.  Congratulations to all 
of them!!! 

 
 

Monday, May 21st 

 
Consider volunteering so our school  

can enjoy the day’s activities. 

 
 

 

The best marketing of our school is YOU! 
STM has openings in Pre3 through 8th Grade. 

 

 

Vocation Discussion at STM School 

 
This week Fr. Manno from St. 
Patrick’s Parish came to visit the 
5th through 8th graders at STM 
School.  He met with them to talk 
about vocations.  The students really 
enjoyed his visit and learned a lot! 

 

 

http://www.stmcentral.org/
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